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June 25, 2012

Lillian Perryman, Chairman, EMSA Board of Trustees
Integris Health

3300 NW Expressway

Oklahoma City, OK 73112

Dear Ms. Perryman:

In response to your letter dated June 12, 2012, you requested an estimate of cost and timing to
perform an audit based on a proposed scope of work.

Our office can conduct a special audit as outlined in your request for an amount not to exceed
$75,000. We could begin work on approximately August 1, 2012.

Due to the nature of this type of engagement, it is difficult to predict the duration of the audit as
unknown circumstances may be encountered. We do however believe that we should be able to
complete our work and issue a report by December this year.
Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at 521-3495.
Sincerely,
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Gary A. Jones, CPA, CFE
Oklahoma State Auditor & Inspector



